
VOICE OF THE VILLAS 
April 27, 2022 

 

 
YOU ARE INVITED  

VILLAS POT LUCK SUPPER 

SATURDAY, APRIL 30 

5:00pm  
POOL GAZEBO 

Sign up Sheet at Bulletin Board 
 

 
 
From Architectural Review Board (ARB) Chair RICH HUHN: 
From May 1-14, any neighbors who need to submit an ARB form for work to be scheduled at 
your home or on your property, kindly forward form in advance to President LYLE 
KIENITZ.  Forms can be downloaded from the Villa website:  http://www.myvocc.com. 
 

 
 
 
Kudos to Landscaping Chair LINDA LEWIS AND HER TALENTED COMMITTEE for once again 
expanding the beauty of our community with lovely plantings in the area adjacent to the pool 
entrance.  Your efforts enrich us all.  Thank you. 
 

 
 

"Helping Hands are Holier 
Than Praying Lips" 

...Anonymous 
 

 
ONGOING VILLA ACTIVITIES 

• Pool Aerobics - Monday to Friday, 10:00 am 
• Women's Wednesday's - 4:00pm- bring your own beverages and snacks and gather at the 

Lake Gazebo  
• Shuffleboard - Tuesdays @ 9:00 am 
• Bocce - Friday's @ 9:00 am 
• SEE OTHER PLANNED ACTIVITIES POSTED ON BULLETIN BOARD 

 

http://www.myvocc.com./


     

 
 
 

 


